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Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Request for estadblishment of a speculative position limit in COMEX silver of no
more than 1500 contracts.

Dear Sir;

The Commission has given hopes that it is amenable to limiting the short contract sales on the COMEX and the
manipulation of the price of silver. I respectfully request that you do in fact establish a speculative position limit
in COMEX silver of no more than 1500 contracts. I trust that you will also stop the levels of concentration in
silver short trading that we have come to expect as matter of course over the years. If not Bear Stearns, then
Morgan Chase.
Sincerely,
Paul D. Levie
Attorney at Law, retired and investor.
2626 Levie Lane,
Prescott, Az. 86305


